NOTICE OF PHASE III REMEDIAL ACTION PLAN AVIALABILITY

Park Street Substation No. 601
Park Street
Gardner, Massachusetts
DEP Release Tracking Number 2-13577
Tier IB Permit Number W024314

Pursuant to the Massachusetts Contingency Plan [310 CMR 40.1406(2)(b)], a Phase III
Remedial Action Plan (RAP) has been completed for above referenced location. A
release of oil and/or hazardous materials has occurred at this location that is a disposal
site (as defined by M.G.L. c. 21E, Section 2). This site has been classified as Tier IB
(310 CMR 40.0500). A permit is required to proceed with Comprehensive Remedial
Responses at all Tier I sites.

Anyone interested in reviewing the permit application should notify DEP by writing to
DEP, BUREAU OF WASTE SITE CLEANUP 627 Main Street, Worcester,
Massachusetts 01608.

M.G.L. c. 21E and the Massachusetts Contingency Plan provide additional opportunities
for public notice of and involvement in decisions regarding response actions at disposal
sites: 1) The Chief Municipal Official and Board of Health of the community in which
the site is located will be notified of major milestones and events, pursuant to 310 CMR
40.1403; and 2) Upon receipt of a petition from ten or more residents of the municipality
in which the disposal site is located, or of a municipality potentially affected by a disposal
site, a plan for involving the public in decisions regarding response actions at the site will
be prepared and implemented, pursuant to 310 CMR 40.1405.

To obtain more information on this disposal site and the opportunities for public
involvement during its remediation, please contact Dawn Travalini, Senior
Environmental Engineer, Massachusetts Electric Company, 939 Southbridge Street,
Worcester, Massachusetts 01610 at (508) 860-6481.




